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From: "Trisha Darner" ——m—r—rmme =
To: <comments@mgmbill.org>
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2006 4:33 PM

Subject: Fw: mgm bill

----- Original Message -----

From: Rep Macpherson

To: Trisha Darner

Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2006 8:55 PM
Subject: RE: mgm bill

Ms. Darner,

Thank you for writing to share your concerns about circumcision and urge support for an Oregon statute on the practice. |
will save your message as background on the bill when it comes up in the next legislative session in 2007.

| appreciate hearing from you. | will start sending my electronic newsletter, The Mac Report, to your email address so you
can follow the legislation I'm working on. | send it out every month or so. | do not share the addresses with anyone else.
If you prefer not to receive them, just reply to this or any future newsletter with "unsubscribe" in the subject line.

Best regards,

Greg Macpherson

State Representative
House District 38

9/17/2006



